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Good morning 

 

HB 2215 (& IDENTICAL SB 676) MUST BE STOPPED ALONG WITH SB 831, a 

LEGISLATIVE REPEAL, & SB 832 SMNR EXEMPTION. 

 

The law passed by Oregon voters in 1980 and MUST REMAIN INTACT!  

 

It is time to turn away from this out-of-date dirty energy production and process and 

move to the obvious smart clean energy which is far more mature than in 1980 when 

folks originally passed this law. 

 

 DEFEAT 2215 

Thank you 

suzia aufderheide 


